
HCPS OPENING STATUS
BEGINNING AUGUST 17, 2020

This information will be updated as HCPS recovery e�orts evolve, and the COVID-19 crisis changes. 

• School and central office 
   reception/offices staffed and 
   able to receive visitors, deliveries, 
   and phone calls.  

• Based on essential job function, 
  applicable HCPS employees 
  continue to report to work.  

• HCPS supervisors work with 
  employees who can continue 
  working from home or require 
  rotation into the building.

• HCPS HR guidelines, such as 
  masks, self-monitoring/
  temperature taking, and building 
  sign-in, are required on HCPS 
  property.

• Essential employee meetings 
  allowed for small group (10) with 
  social distancing guidelines, and 
  fabric face coverings/masks, 
  enforced. 

• Learning Support Center 
  preparation underway.

• Visitor appointments required. 

• Limited student engagement 
  opportunities for special 
  education testing, and specific 
  occasions identified by the 
  Executive Directors.

• Student engagement requires a 
   signed COVID-19 parent 
   acknowledgement letter.

• "Use of Facilities" for outside 
   entities approved for outdoor 
   only. 

• All HCPS activities involving 
   physical interaction with an 
   outside organization, requires 
   that entity to submit their 
   COVID-19 safety plan.

• No in-person athletics, 
   extracurriculars, clubs, or field 
   trips.

• No volunteers.

• No HCPS employee sharing 
   personal or board owned 
   vehicles in the course and scope 
   of employment.

• No person experiencing 
  COVID-19 symptoms or who has 
  been exposed to a person with 
  COVID-19 in the past 14 days may 
  visit an HCPS property.


